
VISITS  OF  THE  HAGIOTAPHITE
BROTHERHOOD  TO  THE  WESTERN
CHURCHES  ON  THEIR  EASTER
CELEBRATION
On our Holy Tuesday, March 29/April 11, 2023, the Hagiotaphite
Brotherhood visited the Western Churches on their Easter.

At first, they visited the Fraternity of the Franciscans,
Custody of the Holy Land.

In the context of this visit and reception, His Beatitude, our
Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos addressed the
Franciscan Brotherhood under its abbot Fr Francesco Paton.

Afterwards, the Brotherhood visited the Latin Patriarchate.

Then His Beatitude addressed the Latin clergy under their
Patriarch  in  Jerusalem,  His  Beatitude  Pierre  Battista
Pizzaballa through His address below: (to be posted soon).

Afterwards, His Beatitude, with the Archdeacon Mark and the
Geronda Secretary-General, visited the Apostolic Delegate and
the Anglican Archbishop in Jerusalem, Mr Naum Hussam, while
the Most Reverend Archbishop Theodosios of Sebasteia, visited
the Lutheran Church under Reverend Sani Azar.

From Secretariat-General
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